From: Howard Johnson 
Sent: Thursday, 17 June 2021 10:05 AM
To: 'Henro Kruger' Cc:  
Subject: Bill
 
Dear Henro


Thank you for the mail and inclusion in this process.
We are fully supportive of this Bill. Many of the objectives of this Bill is in line with SASMEAs objectives. Please see www.sasmea.co.za

We would like to add that there be a formal consultative process with the SMME sector. SASMEA including 10 other Associations have come together to form SMME Industry Council. I think a lot of value can be derived for everyone, especially the SMME, whom we all wanting to assist.

Let’s Do Business!
Howard
 


